
From:  <molly@froggy.com.au> 
To: <Caroline.Owen@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Date:  2/12/2013 1:45 pm 
Subject:  More alcohol outlets in Chippendale 
 
Dear City of Sydney, 
I read with dismay that there are plans to give licenses for more 
hotels and clubs in Kensington Street in Chippendale.  I originally 
thought that this would be developed as small bars in line with Clover 
Moore's policies.  I don't have any objection to that.  However now 
I have found out that they want licensing approval for venues that 
will supply alcohol to around 1,500 people.  That is shocking.  
 I live just up the road in a building that lies between Kensington 
St and Regent Street.  We already get woken up on average of once 
every couple of nights by loud drunks screaming out in the early hours 
of the morning.  I can just imagine that the amount of drunkenness 
will double or quadruple.  There will be more broken bottles in the 
street and vomit on the footpath. What can ordinary Sydneysiders do to 
stop this? 
Please do not allow licenses for large booze barns in my street. 
Thank you for you attention to this matter. 
Kind Regards 
Jeannie Sotheran701/71-75 Regent StChippendale 


